
CITY OF PERRIS 
COMMUNITY SERVICES 

April 03, 2023 

Re: City of Perris Adoption of Healthy Options at Checkout Ordinance No. 1423 

Dear Local Business Owner/ Manager, 

On Tuesday, February 14, 2023, the City of Perris adopted Ordinance No. 1423 that requires Perris 
commercial establishments with groceries larger than 2,500 square feet to provide healthy"food and 
beverage items as the default option at checkout aisles pursuant to said ordinance. The adopted 
ordinance takes effect on July 1, 2023. 

The City recognizes the importance of discussion on this matter prior to the implementation and 
invites business-owners and managers to attend in-person or via Zoom. 

When: Thursday, May 11, 2023 
Time: 10:00 AM. 
Location: 

o City Council Chambers Conference Room, 101 North D. St. Perris CA 92570
o Join via Zoom: 830 2323 3555

https: //us06web.zoom.us/webinar /register /WN ToJPrlysQ1Gg6Psw5Uz4yw

Said ordinance is being implemented through a self-certification process and commercial 
establishments must return a form certifying that they are complying. Enclosed is the certification 
form that must be submitted by July 1, 2023. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us 
at: 

Crystal Lopez 
Public Services and Recreation Manager 
clopez@cityofi:>erris.org 
(951) 943-6100 ext. 234

Emmanuel Marquez 
Project Coordinator 
emarguez@cityofperris.org 
(951) 943-6100 ext. 269

The City thanks you for your attention to this matter and looks forward to seeing you on May 11, 
2023. 

Director of Community Services 

Enclosed: 

1. Self-Certification Form
3. Business Workshop Flyer

227 North D Street, Perris, CA 92570

2. Ordinance No.1423
4. Next Steps & FAQ
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